
WOODLEA CAMPUS EXPANSION ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

In line with our school’s continued growth and following extensive planning of infrastructure 

projects, we are pleased to announce the establishment of the Senior School (Years 9-12) at our 

Woodlea Campus from 2023. The initial intake of students will be for Year 9 only and will grow each 

year as students progress through the program.  

This year the school appointed Ms Amanda Maitland-Smith as Head of Senior School (Woodlea) and 

she has spent Term 1 developing a high-quality educational plan for our Senior students. We are 

proud to announce that current students at both campuses will be able to apply for a place in our 

Year 9 cohort 2023 in Program Kaizen @ Bacchus Marsh Grammar. This is a specialist learning 

program comprised of three distinct pathways, to be delivered at the Woodlea Campus.  

Each pathway is designed to propel students’ learning forward to achieve excellent academic results. 

Students wishing to enrol in Program Kaizen will participate in one-to-one interviews with the Head 

of Senior School to assess their suitability for the program and discuss which pathway is most 

appropriate for their current learning needs and future career and study directions. 

In Term Two, current Year 8 students and their families will be invited to attend the launch of 

Program Kaizen @ Bacchus Marsh Grammar. Further information regarding the particulars of this 

exceptional learning opportunity will be delivered at the launch evening and expressions of interest 

for a place in this targeted program will be sought.  

We are looking forward to this next exciting phase in our school’s development. 

Yours sincerely, 

Danielle Copeman  Sarah Hunter 

Head of Woodlea Campus Deputy Head of Woodlea Campus 


